
1401 Avenue A / South Houston, Texas  77587

A Texas Recognized School

(713)740-0720
March 2, 2017
Dear Parents,
We’ve included a link on the home page of our webpage so that you can view our 2015-2016 Federal Report Card.  The district and state report links will be available on our district website by Monday, March 6th.  We will have a hard copy of the report in the front office of our school.  If you would like to view the copy, please come by the school, and we will be happy to provide this for you.  I’ve also included a link below.
http://bit.ly/2lCI00S



Thanks so much!

Cathy Danna

Principal

